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I oppose this measure as it will adversely impact the livability of communities and will 

not produce the intended housing production or type of affordable housing needed. I 

believe that this bill would create many unintended negative consequences.  

As a fourth generation Oregonian I would hope that the committee would step back 

and work with local governments and community leaders to create an innovative 

solution that be acceptable to all Oregonians.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


